Postgiro 55 03 50 - 3

Telefon: 0224 - 111 79



Sveriges Fotbolls Statistiker Box 50 • 733 21 SALA

Sala 1990-08-23

Andrzej Gowarzewski Wysockiego 11 PL 40-357 KATOWICE 14 Polen

Dear Andrzej,

Thank you very much for your letter, and of course for the marvellous book "The Encyklopedia of FIFA World Cup". I quite understand that you have worked with it for more than ten years.

Sorry to say, I have no space for and advertisement in SFS-Bolletinen No 2/1990. But I have still the first two pages for my own text, and I will write about the book including all necessary information about prices and so on there. I really hope you agree, but I think it is a good solution because all members here in Sweden always read those first two pages. I know that by experience, and this time in particular because I have to inform about our annual meeting on October 10, when we also shall watch the football game Sweden-West Germany. I promise to bring the book with me to Stockholm on that occasion.

It is a pity that the book not is available in the English language. I can not speak or write Polish myself, which also is the case for nearly 100 % of our members. I really would love to read and understand all the biographical datas. But apart from that the book is a masterpiece, and should have a worldwide market in the English language.

Your membership card for 1990 will be sent together with SFS-Bolletinen No 2/1990, which shall reach you in the middle of September. The membership is free of charge for you - a small gift from me. As long as I run this club, you will have a free membership.

I am also interested in the Polish league, but lack information about the results so far. Is it possible for you to send them once per month? Thank you in advance. I believe they have played 3-4 rounds by now.

Within about three weeks you will receive SFS-Bolletinen No 2/1990.

Looking forward to the Polish results within short I send you my best wishes and good luck from Sweden.

Best personal regards

Stieg-Olof Cronlö